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Monday, April 20, 2009
Ms. Pamela O. Newton
Lake County Commissioner – 18th District
Planning, Building and Zoning - Chair
18 N. County Street, 10th Floor
Waukegan, IL  60085

Re:
Sturm Subdivision

24540 N. Elm Road

Lake Forest, Illinois  60045
Dear Pamela,
I hope all is very well with you.  
In pursuit of the “Simple Subdivision” of our property, we are requesting two variations:
1. In the interest of avoiding the loss of mature trees that line our planned drive, we would like this renovated access road (that will be built to Lake County Standards) to be reduced in width from 18’ to 14’.  (Section 10.10.13.2b)

2. Again in the interest of avoiding the loss of mature trees and native landscape we would like to grant Lot 1 a 12 foot wide easement on Lot 2 for vehicle access via a renovated, existing driveway. (Section 10.10.11.1b)
We most appreciate your consideration of this matter.  Challenging economic times have required subdivision, yet we hope to avoid (in our honest opinion) needless destruction of an existing landscape we have worked so hard to restore.
Sincerely,
William Sturm, AIA, LEED AP

Principal

SERENA STURM ARCHITECTS, Ltd

cc: 
C:\Documents and Settings\wds\My Documents\SSA Business\RESOURCE\TEMPLATE-LOGO\letter.doc
3351 Commercial Avenue Northbrook, Illinois  60062  |  847-564-0370  |  847-205-5089  |  www.serenasturm.com

Page 2 of 2

[image: image1.png]